
REMINDER – The Leys Year 5 Talk 
 
 

St Faith's PA 2020 Reception 
 

Monday 12th June 2017 
5.30pm at The Leys 

 
For all those wishing to join The Leys in September 2020, this is an opportunity 
to go along and see the school, meet the Headmaster and staff and tour the 
Houses. 
 
To attend please register at www.theleys.net/admissions/visit-the-leys 
 
The Leys look forward to meeting you! 
 

http://www.theleys.net/admissions/visit-the-leys

